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99999999 ENBROOK OIL & GAS COMPANY
622 Patterson Building
Denver, Colorado 80202
September 15, 1972 ‘

The Colorado 0il & Gas Commission

Columbine Building : RE

1845 Sherman Street 5 CE" VE: D

Denver, Colorado 80203 SEP 1 9 1972
oni

Attention: Mr. Doug Rogers 0. oL & Gng

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Please accept this letter of Enbrooks Waver to Mr. Millard Huey for the
drilling of the Lee Lusby No. 1, which will be drilled on an off-pattern
location in the SW of the NE of Section 2-2N-57W.

It is my understanding that Mr. Huey needs to move his location because
of a Power Line right-of-way that extends through the normal drill sight.
This location will be moved 240 feet north and 69 feet west, which will

make the new location 550 feet from our lease line. Enbrook has the
lease on the NW/L of Section 2-2N-57W.

Very truly yours, M|
ENBROOK OIL & GAS COMPANY pam | 4
1D o |

Bill Brooks P M
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